
Message from the Executive Director 
 

The first half of the year is completed, but we have 6 

more months to make an impact locally, regionally, 

and nationally on the adoption of alternative fuels, 

climate solutions, clean energy and transportation 

jobs, and environmental equity and justice.  

Over the next few months, we will focus on helping 

members and stakeholders secure public and private 

funding for projects and initiatives.  We will host the 

GWRCCC Conference, Annual Meeting and 

Stakeholder Luncheon at the National Press Club on 

October 20th.  GWRCCC will continue providing visionary leadership by adding our 

voice to key policy and industry related matters and disseminating educational 

resources to grow our movement for a cleaner and more environmentally sustainable 

America.     

Lastly, thank you to the Parts Authority, EVHybridNoire, AutoFlex Fleet, and K Neal Truck 

and Bus Center for the sponsorship of the Annual GWRCCC Golf Tournament Fundraiser 

which was held in June. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Antoine M. Thompson 
Antoine M. Thompson 

Executive Director 

 


